
 Plans for Housing on Enfield’s Green Belt 

I am writing with respect to your plans to build housing estates on public green spaces of which I am wholly 
against!!
In this time of global warming we should be protecting and conserving our green belt not destroying it.
Your plans will cause irretrievable damage at a time of climate change - we must stand up to protect and 
preserve our environment for now & future generations!
Your plans must be stopped or you will tear the heart out of the whole neighbourhood and irretrievably destroy 
the character of the protected heritage zones all around.
It is clear that there are more housing needs with an ever growing population BUT there are alternative and 
much better ways of providing it - for example, there are many empty retail properties which can be converted 
into residential properties.
I sincerely hope that you reconsider your plans.
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